
Mon, June 8 – Elder Board Meeting, 6:30 pm, LL #106 
Tue, June 9 – VBS Planning Team Meeting, 6 pm, LL #106 
Sun, June 14 – Lord’s Table, (BYOB) bring your own bread, see insert. 
Tue, June 16 – Board of Deacons Meeting, 6:30 pm, LL #106 
Thur, June 18 – Blood Drive, 12:30-6 pm, NC 
Wed, June 24 – Additional Blood Drive, 11 am-5 pm, NC 
Thur, June 25 – Deadline for Ministry Leader Reports 
Sat-Sun, June 27-28 – Men’s & Kid’s Annual Canoe Trip 
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Red Cross Blood Drives:  2-3 volunteers are needed for each drive.  
Contact Mike Olmstead if you can help, 608-558-5750.  The Red Cross 
will provide both food & drinks.  

 
 

Child Protection Training Required – Don’t’ wait!  For most of you, your child 
protection certifications are expiring in the next two months.  Monroe Bible 
Church requires annual certification training for everyone who works with youth 
in any capacity, with background checks done every four years on adults. Now is 
the time to contact the church office (office@monroebiblechurch.org) with the 
email address you would like to use in order to complete your annual training.  
Once you’ve contacted the office you will receive an email from Mobilize My 
Ministry requesting information, then another email with a link to complete your 
training online.  The training consists of a video followed by a quiz, and takes 
about 45 minutes to complete.  The office is notified once you’ve successfully 
completed your training.  Be sure to check your Spam folders if you don’t see the 
email you’re expecting.  Once your training online is completed, you will then 
need to read and sign the MBC Policy & Rules for Child Protection 
Certification.  You can pick that form up from your ministry leader or the office, 
or the office can email it to you.  Sign it and return it back to the office. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                    Men’s & Kid’s Annual Canoe Trip 

                    June 27th – June 28th 
                    Sign up at the Welcome Center!   

                     Contact:  Kyle Ohlrich, 719-439-1003 
 
 

*Please Note:  Until ministries resume completely, we have reduced Office 
Hours:  Monday - Thursday, 9AM – 2PM, & Fridays, 9AM – Noon. 
 
 

Baby Bottle Campaign:  Mothers’ Day through Father’s Day – if you would like 
to contribute to the annual Green County CareNet Pregnancy Center fundraiser, 
donations to the Baby Bottle Campaign can be made on their website at 
www.carenetgreencounty.org.  The “Make a Donation” button is in the top left 
corner of the home page.  The Center also has a basket of bottles available in the 
entryway of their main office (1512 – 11th Street) for people to pick up and fill 
with your pocket change, dollar bills, or even a check, then drop it off at the 
Center; or you may use a container in your home to collect change during the 
campaign and then drop it off at the Center.  You can mail a check directly to the 
CareNet Pregnancy Center at P.O. Box 13, Monroe, WI 53566, be sure to write 
MBC Baby Bottle Campaign on the memo line. 

  

Welcome Back! 
 

Please be respectful of others and especially their views on social 
distancing.  We are striving for peace and unity (Eph 4:1-6).                               

Please move fellowship and extended conversations outside to                       
reduce congestion after services. 

 

If you feel uncomfortable, even after the service has begun, we respect 
your choice to leave at any time you feel it necessary to do so. 

 

We will continue to Livestream services on YouTube, post on Facebook at 
10:30 am, and also on our church website. 

 

For your convenience, there is an Offering Box on the                                    
table behind the Sanctuary for Tithes/Giving.   

 

You may read our full “Communique to MBC” on our website. 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Parents - the Nurseries are only closed in that                  
no one is currently staffing them, but they are available.                                                       
Please feel free to use the Nurseries with your little ones. 
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Please join us to celebrate David Hurlbert's graduation from Richland Valley 
Vocational Eruditional Institute on June 13th at 3 pm at Monroe Bible Church. 
Cake reception following in the Nehemiah Center. 
 
Ben Figi's graduation party has been moved from June 13th to Saturday, July 4th 
at 12:00pm (2100 10th Ave., Monroe). All are welcome to attend! 
 
Please join Ron and Joan Coppes as they celebrate their 50th wedding 
anniversary. The celebration will be held at 18 & 8th on July 5th from 1-4pm. 
All are invited to attend! 
 
Church League Softball - If you would like to sign up for the 
Monroe Bible Church summer softball league please call Bob 
Hauri at 608-426-0432.  We're looking to begin playing some 
time in June.  Stay tuned as details become available.  
   
 

Monroe Bible Church 
June 7, 2020 

 
Senior Pastor Dan Krahenbuhl 

Associate Pastor of Family Ministries Troy Watson 
 

Sunday Worship Services:  9:00 am Gathering & 10:30 am Cafe 
YouTube at 9:00 am & Facebook at 10:30 am 

Radio Broadcast WEKZ – FM 95.5 & AM 1260 – 8:15 am (previous week’s sermon) 
Sunday YouVersion Available 
Wireless Network:  MBCguest 

Password:  worshiphere 

2613 8th Avenue, Monroe, WI 53566 
608-325-3966 

office@monroebiblechurch.org 
www.monroebiblechurch.org 

2020-2021 Elder & Deacon Recommendations 
 

The following men have sensed a call to serve in the following roles  
and are being presented by the Elders: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Indicates men who are a new recommendation to serve. 
 

If you believe any of these men do not meet the character and conduct 
qualifications outlined in 1 Timothy 3 and Titus 1, please bring your 

concern confidentially to Pastor Dan by Sunday, June 21st. Thank you. 
 

Elder 
Jason Elgin 
Dan Krahenbuhl 
Kim Markham 
Bernie Roidt 
Troy Watson 
Mike Westcomb 
Jeff Wunschel 
 
 

Deacon 
Loren Bruehlman 
Steve Crail* 
Chris Holverson* 
Ralph Johnson 
Jeff McNett 
Richard Peach 
Richard Thoman 
Randy Whyte 
Duane Zimmerman 
 

Current Office Hours: 
Mon-Thu. 9 am-2 pm, & 

Fri. 9 am-Noon 
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